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UPCOMING EVENTS

WELCOME MR. BROOKS
A Message from the Principal
My name is Shawn Brooks and I am so excited to be joining you this year, as the newest 
Fox Hollow Flyer! I grew up in Washington state and have lived in Utah for the past 32 
years. I received my undergraduate and graduate degrees from Brigham Young University. 
I taught kindergarten, first grade and fourth grade in Provo School District for 16 years 
and then became a Clinical Faculty Associate and taught teacher education at B.Y.U. before 
becoming a school administrator. I was hired by Alpine School District in 2009 and I have 
worked as the principal at Bonneville Elementary School for the past 11 years. I was sad to 
leave Bonneville Elementary because of the relationships I had with parents and students, 
but I am very excited for my new assignment at Fox Hollow Elementary. I look forward to 
building new relationships of trust and helping students to attain success with knowledge, 
skills and dispositions.

I am happily married and live in Pleasant Grove, Utah with my wife, Tonna and my
youngest son, Ethan. I have 4 children altogether. The other three are living away from
home, married and attending college. I love the outdoors, gardening and my job as 
principal. I also enjoy traveling around the world and being a grandpa.

Finally, I want your student(s) to come to school and to have great learning experiences, 
to feel safe, and be successful. Thanks for letting me be a part of this great community.  I 
look forward to meeting each of you the evening of the Math/Art night on February 24th, 
2020 or you can drop by my office any time before that evening.

All the best!
Shawn Brooks

February 12
PTA Eat Out Night

Chick-fil-A
5:00-8:00pm

February 17
President’s Day

No School

February 24
Math-Art Night

5:00-7:00pm

March 4
PTA Executive Board Vote

10:30am

UPCOMING EVENTS

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES
Thank You for Coming
With another successful parent-teacher conference and book fair in the books we want 
to thank you.  Our teachers truly enjoy getting to visit with you to share your student’s 
successes so far this year.  If you were unable to attend please contact your child’s teacher 
to schedule a time before or after school.  

We have just over 75 school days left and there is still much to learn and do, but our 
amazing Fox Hollow students and teachers are up to the challenge! 

What about Math & Art Night, is it important?  Should I  come? Is it for the whole family? 
Yes, yes and yes!  The school hallways will be transformed into sort of an art gallery where 
projects students have been working on with Mrs. Bennett will be displayed.  

Teachers have math games set up in classrooms for parent and students to play.  It’s a good 
opportunity for parents to learn a little about the methods their children use in the class-
room.  Kids have a great time “teaching” mom and dad a little.

Please stop by the cafeteria and enjoy a slice of pizza, a cookie and bottle of water. It’s our 
way of saying thank you for coming!  It’s FREE, so why not?  Thanks  for the pizza PTA!

MATH & ART NIGHT
February 24, 5:00-7:00pm



Please help us decide activities for next school year by filling out our survey.

A HUGE Thank you to Julie Huffaker for her work as the PTA Treasurer. We’ll miss working with you.

Chick-fil-A eat out night Feb 12th 5:00-8:00pm.  Be sure to mention Fox Hollow when you order and a portion of the 
profit will go to our PTA.  These funds help pay for the many programs and things we do at Fox Hollow.

The nominees for the 2020-2021 executive board are:  President: Jenna Jensen, President Elect: Emily Olson, Secre-
tary: Beth Given, Treasurer: Emily Power, VP of Fundraising: Carissa Rasmussen, VP of Teacher & Classroom Sup-
port: Rachel Davis, VP of Education: Heather Burns, VP of Health and Safety: Stacey Goodman, and VP of Events: 
Jennie Best

Voting for Nominees will take place  MARCH 4th at 10:30 am. All PTA members are welcome to attend.

Mark your calendars for this year’s Science Night March 30th 6-8pm  Hawk Watch, Thanksgiving Point, and Hutch-
ings Museum will be coming, along with other fun interactive presenters!

Did you know?  In January PTA paid for the School Skate Night, and gave Mr. Johnson a going away gift. This week 
we gave teachers and aides a small thinking of you treat, and provided dinner for the teachers one night during the 
parent teacher conferences.

https://forms.gle/ZW8BoxKy67Tp4qtZ7
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